
 

TRAFFIC FLOW INTERRUPTION 
 

OKANAGAN FALLS 
 
 
 
 

Date: Thursday, August 15, 2024 
 

Time: 8:00 am to 5:00 pm  
 

LOCATION: Properties at 1138 Maple St 
 

 
The notice is to alert drivers and property owners of the Strata located at 1138 Maple St. 
to expect single-lane alternating traffic for Thursday, August 15, 2024, in order to facilitate new 
and upgraded services in the area. 
 
As a precaution, in the event a road closure is required on Thursday August 15, 2024, the RDOS 
is requesting that the residents at 1138 Maple St. park their vehicles outside of the strata 
property. 
 
RDOS staff are asking that people drive safely and consider parking south of the 1137/1138 
Maple St. excavation site should they need to access their vehicles in the case of an emergency. 
 
The RDOS would like to apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
For further information, please contact the RDOS Utilities Department at 250-490-4135.   
 
 
 

Regional District of Okanagan – Similkameen 
Utilities Department 

August 14, 2024 


	TRAFFIC FLOW INTERRUPTION
	Regional District of Okanagan – Similkameen

